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Statement from Mayor Emanuel on the Passing of Eddy “The Chief” Clearwater 
 
“Chicago lost one of our legendary blues musicians, innovators and ambassadors to the world. Eddy 
“The Chief” Clearwater leaves behind a legacy that includes 17 albums, countless shows and a 
lifetime of songs that gave a voice to the soul of the city he loved. Our thoughts are with Eddy’s 
family and friends during this difficult time.” 
 

### 

mailto:press@cityofchicago.org

